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DATE: July 14, 2011
TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk

FROM: Beth W. Salak, Director, Division of Regulatory Analysis q
Adam J. Teitzman, Attorney Supervisor, Office of the General Counsel /Sh

RE: Docket No. 110214-TT - Acknowledgment of cancellation of IXC Registration No.
TJI845 by DelTel, Inc., effective June 28, 2011.

By email dated July 6, 2011, Robert G. Huff, DelTel, Inc.’s Vice President of Operations
requested withdrawal of the cancellation docket. Staff requests Docket No. 110214-TX be
withdrawn without prejudice.

Staff has determined that no pending issues need to be addressed by the Commission and
no agency action has been taken. Pursuant to Se€tion\2.07.C.2.d(4) of the Administrative
Procedures Manual, staff requests that this docket b¢ closed/administratively.

Should you have any questions, please confact Toni Earnhart at 850/413-6532.
¢: Office of the General Counsel (McKay)

Division of Regulatory Analysis (Earnhart)
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